Transferring Grade 8 and Grade 12 Students

The schools of the Diocese of St. Petersburg do not accept transferring grade 8 or
grade 12 students unless they are transferring from out of state and preferably
from another Catholic School — Acceptance is at the discretion of the School

Administrator.




